
Tweed Shire Council invites primary, high schools and 
community members to get clicking and enter a photo 
competition to celebrate Compost Awareness Week 
Monday 2 - Sunday 8 May 2016. The competition will 
promote composting, as well as awareness of Council’s up 
and coming combined Food Organics and Garden Organics 
(FOGO) bin household collection service in July 2017.

The free competition offers primary and high schools, as well 
as community members, the opportunity to demonstrate their 
photographic skills while promoting waste reduction and 
celebrating the beauty of valuable resources that won’t be 
disposed of into landfill. 

Photographs may be on any composting topic and may 
feature composting bins, garden or food waste, people 
composting or recycling garden and food waste or using 
garden compost.  

Up for the challenge? If so, click away! Photograph the theme 
of composting while using your imagination and creativity. 
Photographic expertise is not a requirement. 

Photo captions must accompany all submissions and should 
include the subject of the image, where the image was 
taken, and the name of the photographer. You will be asked 
to provide copies of release forms if you have included 
individuals in your photo submission. 

To enter, email Jpeg images to:  
education@tweed.nsw.gov.au 
Entries can also be sent to:

Tweed Shire Council
Environmental Education 
Officer
Re: Photo Competition
PO Box 816
Murwillumbah NSW 2484

Composting 
Photo Competition 2016

Entries are 
invited for Tweed 

Shire Council’s 

2016 Compost 

Awareness Week 

photo competition.             

Closing date for 
email and postal 
entries is Friday  
20 May. 

One winner from each 
category (Primary 
School, High School 
and Community) will 
be announced.


